
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, May 13, 2018 
 
Happy Mother’s Day 

Moms and Dads are charged by 
God with the responsibility to 
shape and mold us.  As you carry 
out that responsibility with the 
love and guidance of God,  you 
bless us beyond anything you can 
imagine. THANK YOU MOM! 

 
Church and Picnic at Howard Park 

 We will gather at Howard Park 
NEXT Sunday at 10:30am for a 
great time of fellowship through 
a combined church service 
followed by a Potluck. Bring your 
lawn chairs and food to share.  
The church will provide the meat.   

 

  
New Youth Director on the Way! 

Two years ago CJ and Bethany 
Pearce moved to Kentucky to 
work in a church youth group. 
Now, on Jun 1st they are 
returning to minister to our 
youth.  We look forward to this 
exciting young couple returning 
to serve here.  
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This Week at Cornerstone 

Prayer Time – Sunday at 9:15am; Gray House- Pastor’s Office. 
NO Youth Group – Today due to Mother’s Day.   

Other Information 

Youth Group at Howard Park – Next Sunday at 6pm. 
High School Summer Camp – June 8-12 at Jenness Park.  The cost is 

$165 if paid by May 20, $200 after that date.  
Women’s Potluck Picnic – At Amador Flower Farm, Sat., June 9 at 

noon. Bring a side dish & lawn chair. Chicken is provided. 
Summer Soccer Camp –June 18-22 at Howard Park. See insert. 
Hymn Sing – June 24 at 6pm here. 
Cornerstone Family Campout – July 8-10 at Hope Valley Resort. See 

insert for info and to sign up. 

This Week’s Prayer Requests  
If you have a prayer request, please fill out a card in the back of the pew and 

drop it in the offering or contact one of the pastors directly. 

- Rita Dial struggling with back pain and her daughter waiting for 
test results concerning possible leukemia.   

-The McMasters as they settle in in Tennessee. 
-Shirley O’Kelley struggling with an infection around her eye. 
-Joyce Baker dealing with Lupus.  
-Prayer Focus –CJ and Bethany Pearce as they prepare to join our 

fellowship and minister here.  Pray for their coming baby 
through all the challenges of moving.    

God’s Grace 

“Grace is the very opposite of merit... Grace is not only undeserved 
favor, but it is favor shown to the one who has deserved the very 

opposite.”            -Harry Ironside 
 

Children and Youth on Sunday Mornings 

Comfort Room – Available both services for parents with babies.    
Nursery – Birth to 3 years old available during both services. 
Children’s Classes – Pre-K to 5th grade classes during 9:00am service. 
Student Ministry – 6th-12th grade meet in the office building 9:00am. 
Children’s Church – Pre-K to 2th grade during the 10:30am service. 


